
April 29, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Covina Metrolink Access and Connectivity Project in fiscal 
year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Covina, located at 125 East College 
Street, Covina, CA 91723. 

The funding would be used for the Covina Metrolink Access and Connectivity Project, which 
will provide pedestrians and bicyclists with direct access from the City’s downtown core and 
transit-oriented development to the Metrolink Regional Rail Station, public recreational, and 
library facilities. This project will consist of site acquisition, design, and construction of a 
pedestrian and bicycle bridge spanning the rail right-of-way, installation of landscaped 
walkways/parkways, pedestrian solar lighting, a bike-share facility, and digital information and 
wayfinding kiosks.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Grace F. Napolitano
Member of Congress


